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Comments: Hi,

 

As someone who has lived in Valley County and recreates often in the S.Fork Salmon River area, I believe this

project is a great opportunity for people in Valley County and surrounding areas to earn a decent reliable wage

for roughly 20 years of construction, operation, and closure. I also believe Midas Gold has a very comprehensive

plan for responsible mining and restoration of the site. In particular, Alternative 2 appears to be the best option

because it offers the greatest potential improvements to Meadow Creek which has great potential for future

salmon spawning. 

 

I look forward to the responsible development of this great resource in Valley County and an opportunity to see

the site properly restored after so many (20+?) years of limited success due to a lack of funding. Without

development of the site, I don't believe it will ever be restored to a condition that allows fish access and

spawning.

 

I support the Stibnite Gold Project, especially Alternative 2


